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RESIDENTS CELEBRATING THEIR BIRTHDAY THIS MONTH !w9ΧΦ 
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WE KICK STARTED OUR NOVEMBER WITH WILD  SCIENCE LAB. THIS IS A 
COMPANY WHO BRING IN A VARIETY OF ANIMALS FOR THE RESIDENT TO 

HOLD STROKE AND HANDLE. THIS MONTH THEY BROUGHT IN A CHINCHILLA, A 
TREE FROG, A SNAKE (WE HAD A LOTS OF BRAVE RESIDENTS WHICH HELD THE 
SNAKE!!!) A RABBIT, A GUINNPIG AND A BEARDED DRAGON. OUR RESIDENTS 

ENJOYED THIS SO MUCH. 
THIS WAS THE MONTH FOR BON FIRE/FIRE WORK NIGHT. RESIDENTS STUFFED 
A GUY WITH NEWSPAPER, WHICH STEPH LATER TOOK HOME TO BURN ON HER 

BONFIRE AND SHOWED THE RESIDENTS THE VIDEO SHE RECORDED. WE 
WATCHED A FIRE WORK DISPLAY ON THE SMART TV. IT WAS VERY BEAUTIFUL 

AND THE RESIDENTS LOVED THE COLOURS. 
THIS MONTH WAS A VERY IMPORTANT MONTH FOR OUR RESIDENTS AS IT 

WAS REMEMBRANCE SUNDAY. IT HAS BEEN A PLEASURE TO SHARE ALL THE 
WONDERFUL AND INTERESTING STORIES ABOUT THEIR MEMORIES ABOUT THE 

WAR. SOME OF THE RESIDENTS FATHERS FORT IN THE FIRST WORLD WAR. 
SOME RESIDENTS WORKED DURING THE SECOND WORLD WAR AND SOME 

WERE ONLY SMALL CHILDREN AND REMEMBER CELEBRATING V DAY. 
THE CHURCH SERVICE IS NOW BACK UP AND RUNNING AND ARE ALLOWED TO 

COME INTO THE HOME SO THE LOVELY LADY FROM ST MARTINS CHURCH 
CAME IN AND HELD A REMEMBRANCE SERVICE. 

THE ICE CREAM VAN HAS VISITED US  WITH HIS DELICIOUSLY SOFT WHIPPY ICE 
CREAM AND A FLAKE. 

WE WOULD LIKE TO WELCOME A NEW SINGER INTO OUR HOME THIS MONTH 
HIS NAME IS LIAM JOSEPH HIS MUSIC IS BASED AROUND SWING AND JAZZ. WE 

THOUGHT WE WOULD HAVE SOMETHING A LITTLE DIFFERENT FOR OUR 
RESIDENT. THEY ALL ENJOYED. 

WE HAVE HAD THE HAIR DRESSER IN WEEKLY WHICH WILL BE INCREASED 
AFTER THE CHRISTMAS TO TWO TIMES A WEEK. SHE WILL BE IN ON TUESDAY 

AFTERNOONS AND THURSDAY MORNINGS. 
THE ACTIVITY LADIES HAVE BEEN KEEPING UP WITH THE MANICURES AND 

PAINTING RESIDENTS NAILS. ²9Ω±9 ALSO HAD TIME TO FIT IN GAMES, BINGO, 
WORDSEARCHES, FILMS, EXERCISING AND ARTS AND CRAFTS. 

THE RESIDENTS DID AN AMAZING JOB OF HELPING THE ACTIVITY LADIES 
DECORATE OUR PUPPETS FOR OUR NATIVITY PUPPET SHOW AND HELPED US 

PAINT THE STAGE. WE CAN NOT WAIT TO SHOW THEM THE PLAY. 

 



  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


